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Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
. ,

Transportation Branch ~

Division of Fuel Cycle and t
Ma terial Safety, flMSS

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

In response to your letter of April 27, 1979, we would
like to file the enclosed QA Program. The Program is pat-
terned after the NRC proposed QA Program. We feel that this
Program will satisfy the requirements of 10 CFR 71 and look
forward to your prompt approval in this matter.

Sincerely,

h
Boza/rthBill

Radiation Sa fety Of ficer
Industrial Fabricating Company
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